School Messenger
10-2-22

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· The official attendance count is Tuesday.  It is important that your child attend school that day.
· The 3rd Grade Parent Night is Thursday from 5:30-6:00 in the teachers’ classrooms. 
· We are preparing for the upcoming Family Lunch Day on October 28th.  Parents who will be eating a school prepared lunch will fill out a preorder form and return it to your child’s homeroom teacher.  Order forms will be sent home with your child on October 12th.  Outside food will be permitted to be brought in for this special day.  
· Here are a few friendly reminders about the morning drop off procedure in the McQueen Smith Loop:
· The loop closes at 7:45 for safety reasons. Please use the Jay Street carpool after 7:45. We do not have the necessary supervision to handle the McQueen Smith Loop after 7:45.  Even though the Jay Street carpool is open until 7:55, the 10-minute time difference creates safety concerns for your child when this procedure is not followed. 
· We have a lot of events scheduled for the month of October.  
· The Cookie Dough fundraiser begins Monday and will end on Friday, October 14th.  Information will be sent home with the students Monday. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We are going to try a creative approach to Spirit Nights in order to reintroduce this fun event back into our calendar.  The event will be held Tuesday, October 18th and we have titled it, “Taco Tuesday with Moe’s”.  More information will be provided next week.  
· I will continue announcing the week’s upcoming events, but feel free to check our website for a complete list.  The document is titled DPES Fundraisers and Student Special Events Information. 
Have a wonderful afternoon, a fabulous week and Go Eagles!!


